
ALASKA RAILROAD CORPORATION 
327 W. Ship Creek Ave. 

Anchorage, AK 99501 
 
 

 
November 2, 2021 
Addendum 1 
Request for Quote # 21-38-209332 
Whittier CP040 Switch Heat Power Upgrade 

 
This addendum is being issued to provide information as follows:  

 

 
BID NFORMATION, CONDITIONS & INSTRUCTIONS: 
 
Due to heavy rainfall and multiple track washouts, ARRC is postponing the pre-bid site visit date 
to November 10, 2021 @ 1000 
 

“PRE-BID Site Visit:  A pre-bid site visit will be held at the Anton Anderson Memorial Tunnel (Bear Valley 
side parking lot) on Wednesday November 3 November 10, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. Safety glasses, hardhats, 
safety shoes, hi-viz vests, and face coverings are required. A bidder's failure to attend the pre-bid 
conference will in no way relieve the bidder of the responsibility of performing the work in strict compliance 
with the true intent and meaning of the terms, conditions and specifications of this RFQ.” 

 
 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this and all addendums in your firm’s Construction Bid Form (Form 
395-0121). All other dates, terms and conditions remain unchanged. 
 
Please direct all responses and/or questions concerning this solicitation to Timothy Bates, 
Alaska Railroad Corporation, Contracts, 327 Ship Creek Avenue, Second Floor, Anchorage, AK 
99501, telephone number 907-265-2355, fax number 907-265-2439 or at email address 
BatesT@akrr.com .  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Timothy Bates 
Timothy Bates 
Contract Administrator 
Alaska Railroad Corporation 
 


